
FOR SALE
HECC Clothing & Merchandise: 
Razor Polo (light)  $45.00  (womens or mens)
Piping Polo (thick)  $45.00  (womens or mens)
Hoodie (zip)  $65.00  (Unisex)
HECC Sticker  $  5.00
HECC Sash   $20.00
HECC Cup  $  2.50
HECC Keyring  $10.00
HECC Blanket  $25.00
HECC Registration pouch $10.00

If you have any issues, you can contact us directly.
We are all willing to answer, or talk through any

questions you may have.

April 

Sunday 14th April 
 Car tour at Classic Workshop 
 Meeting at 10.00am at Ferry Road 
 Cruise to Little River Hotel
 Leaving Ferry Road at 12.00pm for 1.00pm 

Lunch  
  

May
Tuesday 7th May 
 HECC Meeting
 The Redwood Styx Room 7:30 pm

Sunday 19th May 
 HECC Bi Annual Scavenger Hunt
 Meet at Redwood Hotel 9.45am Leave at 

10.00am 

June 
Tuesday 4th June 
 HECC Meeting
 The Redwood Styx Room 7:30 pm

Sunday 23th June - Mid Winter Christmas at Red-
wood Styx Room 12.00pm. Lunch served 
at 12.30pm 

   
    July 
Tuesday 2nd
 HECC Meeting
 The Redwood Styx Room 7:30 pm

Sunday 21st
 Mini Golf at Oasis at The Palms Shirley
 More Details to come

2024

Events are current at time of publishing.
Covid alert levels may affect events at any time. 

Always check with the organiser of the event for the
most up to date information!

RSVPs to the club email: general@holdenclub.co.nz
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